
From: Victoria Parmele <victoria.willow7@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, December 21, 2020 8:52 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DE 20-092 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Please, please do not walk away from NH's Energy Efficiency Resource 

Standard. For heaven's sake, please help New Hampshire get closer to the 
progress on energy efficiency that has been achieved by our neighboring 

states.   
 

This is not the time to step back from the progress that has been made.  
 

Victoria Parmele 

Northwood, NH  
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